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Facilities Work continues on the new Calvary Elementary which was 
featured during a segment on WHAS 11.



Unemployment Program
MCPS recently received payment for the 
surplus balance of the Unemployment 
Program for 2023.

$33,359.10



School Nutrition
The MCPS School Nutrition Department handed out over 

101,000 meals during the summer meal distributions.



School Nutrition The MCPS School Nutrition 
Department hosted the first Central 
Kentucky School & Nutrition 
Mini-Conference, which included a 
guest speaker, a vendor show, and 
breakout sessions.



Transition Day

The district held its Transition Day on 
August 2 with nearly 1,000 students 
attending the modified school day to 
prepare for the upcoming school year.



New Teacher Academy
The district hosted a New Teacher 
Academy recently to help new 
teachers prepare for the upcoming 
school year. 



Professional Development
Teachers used days in July and August to work on 
new curriculum, standards alignment, and school 
team-building.



Professional Development
K-8 teachers attended the Elevate Your Classroom 
conference in Nashville and the Get Your Teach On 
conference in Orlando.



First Day of 
School



Strategic Planning


